
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Fontaine Building 
200 Sacré Coeur Blvd. 13th Floor 
Gatineau, Québec   K1A 0H3 

  Your File     Votre référence 
  2022-003744 | Greenhouse 

gas emissions 
  Our File      Notre référence 
  A-2022-01197 

 
October 19, 2022 
 
 

   

 
 

 
 
This letter is in response to your request under the Access to Information Act for: 
 

³Please provide documentation on any reviews related to upstream or downstream 
impacts to greenhouse gas emissions from foreign oil that is imported to Canada. The 
time frame for this request is December 2, 2017 to the present.´ 

 
After a thorough search, no records were found concerning this request. You may wish to submit 
a request to Natural Resources Canada, which can be filed through the online portal at 
https://atip-aiprp.tbs-sct.gc.ca/ or by mail to: 
 

Ami Najm 
Director, ATIP 

580 Booth Street, 11th Floor 
Ottawa, Ontario  

K1A 0E4 
 
Please be advised that you are entitled to file a complaint with the Information Commissioner of 
Canada concerning the processing of your request within sixty days of the receipt of this notice. 
In the event you decide to avail yourself of this right, your notice of complaint should be 
addressed to: 
 

Information Commissioner of Canada 
30 Victoria Street 
Gatineau, Québec  

K1A 1H3 
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If you have any questions regarding this request, please do not hesitate to contact  
Emily Robinson by email at ecatip-ecaiprp@ec.gc.ca. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Shelley Emmerson 
Director, Access to Information and Privacy  




